
CITY OF RAMSEY

ANOKA COUNTY

STATE OF MINNESOTA

NOTICE OF PUBLIC 

HEARING

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:
Notice is hereby given that the 

City of Ramsey Planning Com-
mission will hold a public hearing 
on Thursday, October 4, 2018 at 
Ramsey Municipal Center, 7550 
Sunwood Drive NW, Ramsey, MN 
55303.

The purpose of the hearing is to 
consider a request from Ramsey 
Land Company, LLC for a Con-
ditional Use Permit and Site Plan 
Review to allow outside storage as 
a principal use to expand Rain for 
Rent’s business site on the proper-
ty generally known as 9500 156th 
Avenue NW and legally described 
as follows:

Lot 2, Block 1, West Ramsey 
Industrial Park, Anoka County, Min-
nesota

All interested persons are invited 
to attend the hearing and comment 
on the proposed conditional use 
permit.  The City of Ramsey com-
plies with the Americans with Dis-
abilities Act and upon advance re-
quest, information will be provided 
in an alternative form and interpret-
ers will be available.  Any person 
with such a request should contact 
JoAnn Shaw at 763-427-1410 by 
noon on Thursday, September 27, 
2018.  There is a TDD machine 
at Ramsey Municipal Center; the 
number is 763-427-8591.

Written comments are welcome 
and shall be addressed to the Ram-
sey Planning Commission, 7550 
Sunwood Drive NW, Ramsey, MN  
55303.  Written comments shall be 
received at the above address prior 
to 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, October 
4, 2018.

Date:  September 21, 2018
Tim Gladhill
Community Development Director
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